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PUBLIC NOTICE OF RESOURCE
CONSENT APPLICATION

The West Coast Regional Council (WCRC) and the
Grey Distnct Council (GDC) have recerved a
resource consent application from TIGA Minerals
and Metals Ltd in relation to a site located at
Bamytown Flats, State Highway 6 (Coast Road).
approximatel Okm south of the Punakaiki
township 36km north of Greymouth
The proposed activity 1s for the establishment and
of a mm%l sands mune in an area of
approximately 63ha over a 12- peniod,
including mlgs!nmnnn of associated myef;glslmctme
such as a processing plant and associated facilities
over an area of approximately 2 Oha up to 15m in
height, and for a mummum average of 50 truck
movements per day between the site and
Greymouth or Westport.
Several of resource consent are sought
The application mncludes an assessment of
environmental effects.
The public notice and the applicaton may
he accessed at www.wercgovinz or
gdcguvt_nz or immspected or a copy

-WestCuastReyana]Cnmcﬂ 388 Man South
Road, Paroa, Greymouth; or

« Grey District Council, 105 Tainm Street,

Greymouth.

If you have any questions about the

please contact customer service staff at %t Coast
Regional Council on email: info@were govinz or
phone: (03) 768 0466; or Grey Dhstnict on
email: planning @ greydc govt nz or phone: (03) 769
8600.

The submussion peniod closes on Fnday, October
13,2023 at 4pm._

Please see the public notice regarding requirements
for submissions.



